
LVC/Elizabethtown Site Visit Summary 

Many thanks to ACLCP for facilitating a working lunch for 16 staff from both libraries!  After participating 

in the same migration cohort for Ex Libris’ Alma for the past 12 months, LVC and Elizabethtown have 

now entered the post-implementation phase.  Conversations during the meeting were wide-ranging.  

We discussed specifics regarding patron loads, MARC fields, OCLC integration, Primo setup, fulfillment 

functionality, campus training, and more.  We hope to continue our collaborative partnership in the 

coming months by relying on one another for troubleshooting advice and configuration tips.  Thank you 

again for the opportunity! 

 

 

 

 


